
From: Sabrina 
Sent: Sun 12/14/2014 7:46 PM 
To: Kotlyar, Igor 
Cc: Lumm, Jane 
Subject: Dhu Varren - Nixon - Green Road developments 
  
Hi Igor, 
  
I attended the community meeting this week at Clague school regarding the Dhu Varren 
- Nixon - Green Road intersection.  Like many of those in attendance, I was 
disappointed that a comprehensive study was not undertaken.  Nixon Road is very 
congested already.  It is only going to get much worse with all of the planned housing 
units.  Just looking at the Dhu Varren - Green Road intersection does not provide a 
complete picture.  There will no doubt be exits from the new housing development onto 
Nixon Road at other points besides Dhu Varren and this should be reviewed.  If not, the 
City is doing a less than adequate job of planning. 
  
Although this meeting was not to discuss the planned housing units, I must express my 
dismay that the City of Ann Arbor would allow such a large number of housing units to 
be added in this area.  My schedule did not allow me to participate at the meetings 
when the new developments were discussed.  I have lived in this area for over ten 
years. I always knew and expected the land would be developed at some point.  I did 
not, however, expect the City of Ann Arbor to allow so much housing in the same area 
and all at once.  You are basically dropping a small city in the middle of this section of 
Ann Arbor... and as you heard at the meeting, most of the residents are not happy about 
it. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
Sabrina Keeley 
             
 

 


